
You may know that school receives extra funding for each child entitled 

to free school meals.  This money is spent wisely to provide our pupils with 

a host of activities and resources.  The more money school   receives the 

more we can spend on your child.  Please go to the school website, 

’Parents’ tab/Lunches and follow the link to register or alternatively log 

onto http://www.link2ict.org/FSM.  Even if you are not sure please check 

eligibility as it is beneficial to the school and your children.  If you don’t 

have computer access or would like some help with this then please see 

Mrs Clarke in the school  office. 

Thank you. 

Free School Meals 

Dinner 
Options 

If a pupil would like to change their lunchtime option from sandwiches to 

dinners or vice versa, you must let the school office know in writing,      

beforehand, at the end of each term.  Once a meal option is chosen it 

should be adhered to for the whole term.  This enables the kitchen to  

produce the correct number of meals for the children. This includes Pizza 

Friday. 

Please Note: 

 Cheques to be made payable to The 

Oval School  

 School Dinner = £10.75 per week 

 Nursery Dinner = £3.70 per week 

 Pizza Friday = £2.15 per day 

 

Paid Dinners Main School £73.10 

Paid Dinners Nursery 

Mon—Weds 

£24.05 

Paid Dinners Nursery 

Weds—Fri 

£25.90 

Pizza Friday £15.05 

Toast for the Term 

Per Week 

£6.80 

£1.00     

Toast & Jam for the Term 

Per Week 

£8.50 

£1.25 

School Fund £5.00 

Prices  

Tuesday 1st November—Friday 16th December 
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Autumn 2nd Half Term 

17th October 2016 

 

Thank you and have a nice break! 

Coming 

Soon! 

Look out for your 

letter regarding 

‘Tucasi’ with log 

in details to pay 

online. 

http://www.link2ict.org/FSM

